Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of May 26, 2015:

15-052SP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a
Site Plan for a Restaurant with Drive-Through Window
(Chicken Express), Located on the Southeast Corner of
State Highway 5 (McDonald Street) and Anthony Street
(REQUEST TO BE TABLED)

Mr. Matt Robinson, Planning Manager for the City of McKinney, explained that Staff
recommends that the public hearing be closed and the item be tabled indefinitely. Mr.
Robinson stated that Staff would re-notice prior to the next public hearing.

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments. There
being none, on a motion by Commission Member Gilmore, seconded by Commission
Member Zepp, the Commission voted unanimously to close the public hearing and table

the proposed site plan request indefinitely, with a vote of 7-0-0.



